

Dear Friends,

Where do I start...thank you just doesn't seem humble enough.

From the moment I landed in Las Vegas to perform at The Paris Hotel, the whirlwind started. From the Key to the City, to my Star on the Walk of Stars, it never stopped. Then, performing to sold-out crowds, standing ovations, and seeing most of you at the Fan Club Event, simply made these past few weeks the most memorable in a very long time. So, thank you again!

As we continue the Tour, with Biloxi, MS & Hollywood FL just around the corner, I asked Scott to offer the Front & Center webcast again for these concerts, as this may be the very last time before the year is over. I know the first go-round wasn't as smooth as we had hoped it would be, but during these past weeks I've instructed my team to master it and make sure that this time, its perfect! If you can read this letter, you can watch me Live on our webcast! To think that I can bring my show, the show we did in Las Vegas, to thousands of my fans who can't make the trip, simply amazes me. This, too, is something amazing that I'm very happy we can offer now. Technology & Engelbert, who would have thought...

And, to make this even more special, I decided to select one of the Front & Center ticket holders personally from my infamous Cowboy hat after the show in Biloxi, to join me for dinner in 2012. Another thank you...

I hope youll join me, in your home, for these upcoming Front & Center events, and I look forward to seeing you all very soon.

With love,

Engelbert Humperdinck